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Hyun Kim Nominated for Appointment as Interim 
City Manager
TACOMA, Wash. – Tonight, April 29, 2025, the City Council passed a motion to nominate 
Hyun Kim for appointment as Interim City Manager. The proposed term is set to commence on 
June 30, 2025, and will terminate upon the appointment of a permanent City Manager or 
removal by the City Council. The Council has further authorized the Director of Human 
Resources to negotiate an employment contract with the candidate, which will be subject to 
final approval by the City Council.
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